

Montecito Elementary School Parent Advisory Council

2176 Duthie Avenue Burnaby, BC V5A 2S2

pacmontecito@gmail.com

NEXT PAC MEETING IS 7pm, TUESDAY FEBRUARY 16TH

Every parent and guardian is a member of the Montecito PAC and is welcome at all of our meetings.

Join Zoom Meeting https://ca01web.zoom.us/j/3849097255

Meeting ID: 384 909 7255

Visit Montecito PAC's volunteer sign up page at http://signup.com/go/pJ3njP and sign up online for a volunteer spot. Questions? Email pacemontecito@gmail.com

SPIRIT WEAR SALE: An expanded Spirit Wear Sale is launching in late February! Look for your chance to buy Montecito Mustang T-Shirts, Hoodies and Hats. All spiritwear available in all House Colours (red, gold, green, blue) and neutrals. Adult sizes available too!

SPRING FUNDRAISER: Montecito PAC Spring Neufeld Farms and Purdys Chocolates fundraisers are coming up. Mark these dates on your calendar so you don't miss out. Order deadlines are in early to mid March with pick up date set for March 31st. Further details to come!

HOT LUNCH: Hot lunch is suspended indefinitely due to COVID-19.

COMMUNITY EDUCATION:

Interested in learning more? Visit the Burnaby District Parent Advisory Committee website at https://www.burnabydpac.com/ for more information on upcoming events, learning opportunities and important policy discussions and information that affect all of us!

